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Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)

From: Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)
Sent: Friday, October 13, 2023 2:56 PM
To: 'kbreckenridge@saltengineers.com'
Cc: 'mike.cone@centurytel.net'
Subject: Melbourne AR0020036

Mr. Breckenridge, 
 
I received the voicemail you left. The Proposed CAO I sent out was before I’d been informed that the City had switched 
engineers. I thought it would be likely that SALT would want to adjust the CAP/milestone schedule from what the 
previous engineers had planned. For this reason, the Mayor should not sign the Proposed CAO I sent. We will wait until 
you have submitted your CAP/milestone schedule, then DEQ will make edits to the CAO as necessary. Once that process 
is complete, we will send out the corrected Proposed CAO, and the Mayor may sign at that time. The City will not be 
penalized for not signing and returning the CAO I previously sent within the 20-day deadline. 
 
Let me know if you have further questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you and have a good weekend, 
 

KRISTEN GRAHAM 
Compliance Analyst | 501.682.0758 
Enforcement Branch | Office of Water Quality 
Arkansas Division of Environmental Quality 

 
 


